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Public Hearing Notice: 2020 Draft Intended Use Plans 

 

The Massachusetts Department of Environmental Protection (MassDEP), Division of 

Municipal Services, has released the 2020 Draft Intended Use Plans (IUPs) for the Clean Water 

State Revolving Fund (CWSRF) and Drinking Water State Revolving Fund (DWSRF). The 

purpose of the CWSRF is to assist communities in implementing the requirements of the 

Federal and State Clean Water Act. The purpose of the DWSRF program is to assist Public 

Water Suppliers to implement the requirements of the Federal Safe Drinking Water Act. 

The Draft IUPs list by priority ranking those projects that MassDEP will recommend being 

financed through the Massachusetts Clean Water Trust (the Trust) in 2020. The Draft IUPs list 

those projects determined to be the most significant in terms of public and environmental 

health. 

MassDEP will conduct public hearings on these Draft IUPs as follows: 

 

Clean Water and Drinking Water Draft SRF IUPs 

March 16, 2020 

11:00 a.m. 

MassDEP Headquarters 

One Winter Street, 2nd Floor (Room A-2212)  

Boston, MA 02108 

 

Oral and written testimony will be received relative to MassDEP’s recommended use of SRF 

funds. Those wishing to provide written testimony must deliver copies to MassDEP, to the 

attention of Maria Pinaud, no later than 5 p.m. on  March 16, 2020. 

 

Both the Clean Water and Drinking Water Draft 2020 Intended Use Plans can be found on the 

MassDEP SRF web page: https://www.mass.gov/state-revolving-fund-srf-loan-program  
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